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New Auburn Chamber Executive Begins Duties 
(KLZA)-- Auburn Chamber of Commerce President Laura Osborne has announced that Jessica
Lechner has begun her duties as the new Auburn Chamber Executive Director.  Lechner began her
new duties Monday. 

A farewell reception for Suzie Adams who has served as Auburn Chamber Executive Director will
be held Friday, July 31st from 10 a-m until noon in the Auburn City Council Chambers. 
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